
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE
BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE

WAY ACADEMY OF FLINT

PURSUANT TO OPEN MEETINGS ACT

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE: The Board of Directors of the WAY Academy of Flint, a public entity
to conduct their Regular meeting ELECTRONICALLY ( VIA ZOOM) on Thursday, June 17,
2021 at 6:30p.m. is cancelled.

Public may contact the board prior to the meeting to provide input or ask questions on any business that
will come before the school board by emailing wayflint.board@wayprogram.net.

Copies of the minutes will be available at the WAY Academy of Flint located at 817 E. Kearsley Street,
Flint MI  48503 (810) 412-8655, and the WAY program website, www.wayprogram.net.

WAY Academy Flint Board meetings are open to the public. Persons with disabilities needing
accommodations for effective participation in the meeting should contact the WAY Academy (810)
412-8655 in advance to request visual, hearing or other assistance.
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